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Cable Address: “Research"

Œanaîia

NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

Office of the Secretary-Treasurer Ottawa, May 13, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur :

I am requested by Dr. Tory to 
advise you that a meeting of the Committee appointed 
to direct the programme of work to be carried out 
at the proposed Imperial Institute of Parasitology 
at Macdonald College, will be held in Dean Barton’s 
office at Macdonald College on Tuesday, May 17 next, 
at 1.30 p.m.

I

Yours sincerely 1

Secretary-Treasurer.
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